
From: Heather Killmeyer [redacted] 
Date: Tue, 6 May 2008 21:38:19 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: Bisphenol A and NTP Brief 
Subject: Bisphenol A and NTP Brief 

Dear Dr. Shane, 

I would like to express my concern with the NTP's conclusions on the effects of 
Bisphenol A on humans. Essentially, given the widespread use of food and 
beverage containers containing Bisphenol A and the possibility for widespread 
exposure to the public, the NTP must commit to further research of adverse 
health effects caused by Bisphenol A. Also, more information must be made 
available to educate the public as to steps they may take to limit their current 
exposure levels. 

Thank you, 

Heather N. Killmeyer 
[redacted] 


